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17.07.2024
Yeşim emphasizes “sustainability”
Yeşim Group published the 14th Sustainability Report, which it has prepared every year since 2009 within the framework of the Global Compact. Based on 2023 data, the report once again demonstrated Yeşim Group's commitment to sustainability.
Yeşim Group presented its Sustainability Report, which it started to publish in the form of a survey system since 2022, in the same format this year. The new reporting system developed by the UN Global Compact allows members to transparently share their sustainability performance and increase their brand value.
Speaking about the 14th published report, Şenol Şankaya, CEO of Yeşim Group, said, “The Sustainability Report, which we have been publishing with a digital and transparent survey system since 2022, allows organizations to present their commitment to the UN Global Compact Principles and their concrete actions to the public. I believe that this report clearly demonstrates our sensitivity and determination on sustainability. With our 14th Sustainability Report, we continue our sustainability journey by detailing the actions we have taken on issues such as human rights, labor standards, environment and anti-corruption.”
Pointing out that Yeşim Group is one of the companies that implement sustainable production and social compliance standards at the highest level, Şankaya said, “With this report, we can clearly see the impact of the steps we have taken to leave a more livable world for future generations. Our sustainability strategy is shaped by a holistic approach that covers not only environmental but also social and economic dimensions. As Yeşim Group, we are determined to move forward in line with global standards and set an example in our industry. With this understanding, we will continue to achieve our sustainability goals by taking stronger steps every year.”
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